
Randi Winter Appointed to General Rules Advisory
Committee for the Minnesota Supreme Court

Spencer Fane attorney Randi Winter was recently appointed to the General Rules
Advisory Committee for the Minnesota Supreme Court. The advisory committees are
responsible for evaluating prospective amendments to the Minnesota State Court
Rules.

In her role, Randi will work with the committee to monitor “the rules, considering
requests for rule changes, and making recommendations to the Supreme Court. The
committee also reviews local court rules proposed by the individual judicial districts.”

At Spencer Fane, Randi’s practice centers on helping her clients achieve favorable
litigation outcomes with respect to business, employment, and licensing disputes.
She also represents clients in matters involving health law, labor law, and utility law.

To learn more, please click here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/randi-winter/
https://www.mncourts.gov/SupremeCourt/Court-Rules.aspx

